ASIAN YOUTH MOVEMENT
(Manchester)

c]o TipuSultanCentre,642Stockport Road,
Longsight,Manchester M1I3 ORZ

Dear Brothers/ Sisters
Fraternal Greetings from Manchester branch.

We enclose information about the situation in Manchester.

We draw notice to the National Day of Action in January in aid of
the Khan and Kaur families.

Recent developments in Parveen's case is that the Child Benefit
Appeal has been won, however this is being appealed against.

This is one of the main reasons why we are holding this National
Day of Action.

It is very important that you mobilise in Bradford for this.
T also enclose information on other cases in Manchester.

Yours Fraternally.
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J.A.Qureshi.

Secretary.

P.S. We will contact you regarding the NAYM meeting.
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